
MEMO  
 

 
 

 To: Finance Committee – Mayor Teske  

 From: Daron J Haugh – City Administrator 

 Subject: Fire Department Brush Truck Replacement    

 Date: 2024-11-26 
 

As outlined in the 2025-2029 Capital Improvement Plan (CIP), the Fire Department has a Brush Truck 
scheduled for replacement. I respectfully request that the Finance Committee approve the purchase of a 
replacement Brush Truck from one of the bids presented this evening. This timely approval will enable us to 
secure an early 2025 delivery date. Please note, this is just the chassis. The flatbed and actual brush truck 
equipment replacement approval will come at a later date.  

This procurement aligns with my strategic plan, which emphasizes long-term growth through proactive 
equipment replacement and the optimization of existing resources. By replacing this vehicle now and 
strategically reallocating other assets as I have explained before, we can ensure the continued effectiveness and 
efficiency of our Fire Department. 

 


